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Carlson, Joni (UTC)

From: christina jesionowski [cjesionowski@yahoo.com]

Sent:  Monday, February 25, 2008 2:03 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: re: URGENT!! regarding Telecommunication extention rule making DOC#UT-073014

We would like the following comments put on the record. We have for the past 2 years tried to convince
QWEST and several other telephone providers to extend general service to the upper addresses on N
Triton Heights Rd Lilliwaup, WA 98555.

We are on record also with Communications Commission in regards to this issue, and after months of
their investigation they assured us some provider would pick up the area. Yet as of todays date a year
later, no one has ever contacted us.

We feel we should have the right to at least general telephone service, providing us with security off 911
services to which we pay for through taxes. ’

We hope that your findings would carry a little more weight in convincing QWEST to provide us

with this simple necessity to which we already are in a sence paying for.

QWEST already provides service to a resident within 2000 ft of our residence on the same road, yet
refuses to advance the 2000 ft necessary to provide us with service.

Thank you for hearing our concerns.

Sincerly,

~ Christina Jesionowski
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